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Ref:	SEAOHUN/2018-298	
	
	
Dear	Dr.	Mohd	Shukri	Baba,	
	
Subject:	Invitation	to	Give	an	Oral	Presentation	at	the	SEAOHUN	International	Conference	
	
With	support	of	the	United	States	Agency	for	International	Development	(USAID),	Southeast	
Asia	One	Health	University	Network	(SEAOHUN)	in	collaboration	with	Hanoi	Medical	
University	and	the	One	Health	Workforce	(OHW)	is	pleased	to	organize	the	SEAOHUN	2018	
International	Conference	with	the	theme	on	“One	Health	Academic	Challenges:	Preparing	
today’s	workforce	to	combat	tomorrow’s	infectious	diseases”	on	12-15	November	2018,	
Hanoi	Medical	University,	Hanoi,	Vietnam.	

 
The	conference	aims	to	provide	opportunities	for	all	distinguished	guests	and	participants	to	
exchange	the	latest	information,	ideas,	field	practices	and	achievements	in	One	Health	
approaches	on	the	five	subthemes:	1)	One	Health	policy,	2)	One	Health	education	and	
training,	3)	Antimicrobial	Resistance,	4)	Infectious/Zoonotic	diseases,	and	5)	Food	safety.	
Additionally,	the	conference	enables	One	Health	professionals	to	showcase	their	work	at	
the	regional	and	country	levels	to	relevant	stakeholders	and	serves	as	a	platform	for	
academia,	development	agencies,	and	donors	to	identify	opportunities	for	collaboration	to	
strengthen	One	Health	workforce.	For	more	information,	please	visit	
https://www.seaohunconference.org/	
	
On	behalf	of	the	Conference	Organizing	Committee,	it	is	our	pleasure	to	inform	you	that	
your	abstract	has	been	accepted	for	oral	presentation.	Please	confirm	your	participation	by	
completing	the	conference	registration	at	https://www.seaohunconference.org/	 
	
We	look	forward	to	your	contribution	at	the	SEAOHUN	International	Conference.		
	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	

	
	
	

Vipat	Kuruchittham,	PhD	
Executive	Director	of	SEAOHUN	Secretariat	
vipat@seaohun.org		
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